
 South Central Area Office, 
 Eblana House, 

 Marrowbone Lane, 
 Dublin 8. 
 

      
2/6/2022        
 
The Chairperson and Members 

South Central Area Committee. 

 
 

Naming proposal for a new development – Planning ref: 2725-21: 

Located at the Former Fodhla Printing Works site, Brookfield Road, 

Kilmainham, Dublin 8 

__________________________________________________________________ 

This naming proposal refers to a development of 79 apartments located as indicated 

on the attached site location map. 

The naming proposed for this development is: 

 

Brookfield Heights  Arda Ghort an tSrutháin 
 
 
The Heritage Officer is satisfied that the proposed name is suitable as it is a 
continuation of the existing street name and as it is appropriate to the dramatic 
topography of the road. 
 
The proposed name for this development is thereby recommended for adoption. 
 
 
 
 
 
Derek Kelly 
________________________ 

Executive Manager 


